
FL-28's Phil Ehr to Join Door-Knocking Efforts for Johnny Farias in 
Florida's 118th House District's Upcoming Dec. 5th Special Election 
 
DATE: December 1, 2023 
 
MIAMI – Democratic Congressional candidate and fellow Navy veteran Phil Ehr will join Johnny 
Farias, who is running in the Dec. 5th special election for Florida's vacant 118th House District seat, 
kicking off get-out-the-vote efforts at 9 a.m. Saturday at the West Kendall Regional Library. 
Ehr endorsed Farias on Thursday, emphasizing Farias's dedication to South Florida's 
working families and to tackling the homeowners' insurance crisis exacerbated by 
Republican inaction in Tallahassee and D.C. 
 
WHO: Retired U.S. Navy Cmdr. Phil Ehr & Johnny G. Farias, Candidate for House 
District 118 
WHAT: Press Availability, Door-Knocking Kickoff 
WHEN: 9:00 a.m., SATURDAY, DEC. 2 
WHERE: West Kendall Regional Library, 10201 Hammocks Blvd, Miami 
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